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Gary Barczak, Chair, Board of Public Works
Michael Czaplewski, First District

Martin Weigel, Second District

Daniel Roadt, Fourth District

Rosalie Reinke, Fifth District

: Michael Lewis, Director of Public Works/City Engineer

September 4, 2012

Communication from Director of Public Works/City Engineer
Regarding 2013 Capital Improvement Program

The Advisory Capital Improvement Committee recommended the Program for
approval. Therefore, we recommend Board and Common Council approval.
Major Erojects to start in 2013 are the reconstruction of Greenfield Avenue from
S. 106" Street to S. 97" Street including the Greenfield Avenue bridge over 1-894.
The Cleveland Avenue bridge over 1-894 will also be reconstructed. The City
will also be resurfacing Oklahoma Avenue from S. 124" 10 S. Waukesha Road.
This is a “living” document and may change due to the needs of the City.



